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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Deirdre Kiorgaard, ACOC representative
Subject: Proposed revision to instruction 6.15.1.4 “Instrumental music intended for one

performer to a part”

ACOC agrees with this proposal.

We suggest that the second exception regarding continuo might be better placed in 6.15.1.6.1
as this is the instruction for how to record individual instruments.



